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Membership:  23 
 
Carry forward:  $932.28 
 
2020: 
Unfortunately I was not able to complete the revisit of the Tonto NF Lookouts 
mostly because of Covid-19. I did continue to assist others who requested 
information on specific fire lookouts.  
I worked with Northern Arizona University’s “Cline Library’s Special Collections & 
Archives” to add additional information to The Dave Lorenz Collection. The 
donation included four binders of photographs, notes, maps, and research 
pertaining to the fire tower history on Arizona.  
We are working on creating a more accessible method for the general public to 
use/research the material. 
 
Goals for 2021: 
Continued fire lookout reviews will depend upon the ability to access the sites. 
-Add some former sites to FFLA data base 
-Continue with presentations on Arizona Fire Lookout System. 
-Perhaps write an article for the LOOKOUT NETWORK. 
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